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What is PSS?
The Professional Staff Senate (PSS) exists to contribute to the success of
Binghamton University and to the growth and welfare of its professional employees.
We take an active role in the policy decisions of the University and serve as a fact-
finding, deliberative, and consultative body. Senators come from all of the divisions





Upcoming Guest
Speakers
Throughout the year PSS invites senior
administrators to attend our meetings to
address the staff and answer questions.
We are still finalizing the schedule for the
year, but our current list of speakers is
available online, as is the calendar of our
regular meeting dates.

Open Senate Seat in Athletics
If you work in the athletics division and have an interest in serving on PSS, please


